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PROPOSED REVISION TO SECTION 4.02(d) OF THE BOARD OF VISITORS BYLAWS 
 
The Chair noted that the proposed revisions to Section 4.02(d) amend the terms of the Chair and 
Vice Chair of the Virginia Health Sciences Board of Directors to two years to be concurrent with 
the terms of the Rector and Vice Rector of the Board of Visitors. Following approval by the 
Committee, a 30-day notice will be sent to the full Board for consideration at the meeting in 
September. Upon a motion made by Mr. Middleton and seconded by Mr. Pitts, the proposed 
revisions were approved by all committee members present and voting (Dickseski, Hodge, 
Middleton, Pitts, Wyatt). 
 
 
NEW BOARD OF VISITORS POLICY 1105 – IMPLEMENTATION OF POLICIES 
ADDRESSING HUMAN TRAFFICKING AWARENESS AND PREVENTION 
 
The Chair noted that the need for this policy was previously discussed and there were no further 
questions or discussion. Upon a motion made by Mr. Wyatt and seconded by Mr. Middlton, the 
policy was approved by all committee members present and voting (Dickseski, Hodge, Middleton, 
Pitts, Wyatt). 
 
 
REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF BOARD OF VISITORS POLICY 1420 – FACULTY 
SALARY INCREMENTS 
 
Ms. Dickseski presented Policy 1420, Faculty Salary Increments, noting that no revisions are being 
proposed to this policy. With the approval of this policy, this will complete the Board of Visitors 
Governance Audit. Vice President Schumaker explained that the delay in getting this to the Board 
was due to the need for Faculty Senate review. The Provost confirmed with the Faculty Senate 
Chair that it was reviewed by the Senate and no revisions were recommended.  Upon a motion 
made by Mr. Pitts and seconded by Mr. Wyatt, Policy 1420 was approved by all committee 
members present and voting (Dickseski, Hodge, Middleton, Pitts, Wyatt). 
 
 
PROPOSED REVISIONS TO BOARD OF VISITORS POLICY 1610, CHARTER OF THE 
UNIVERSITY AUDIT DEPARTMENT 
 
The Chair stated that the proposed revisions to Board Policy 1610, Charter of the University Audit 
Department, were reviewed and approved earlier today by the Audit, Compliance, and Human 
Resources Committee. Upon a motion made by Mr. Hodge and seconded by Mr. Wyatt, Policy 
1610 was approved by all committee members present and voting (Dickseski, Hodge, Middleton, 
Pitts, Wyatt). 
 
 




